
                                                                 
 

                       Head Teacher’s Comments 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Half term is upon us! What a wonderful 7 weeks we have had at school. As a school we have achieved so much.  

Being awarded the BEST PRIMARY SCHOOL IN CUMBRIA 2022 is a wonderful accolade and I have every confidence that 
having this remarkable title continues to take us from strength to strength.  

We have places available in all year groups and our door is always open if you would like to look around. Please spread the word!! 
Cuthbert Bear baby and toddler group also runs every Thursday in term time at the Maryholme centre. 9.30-11.15. £2 per family. Everyone 
is welcome. 

This week, we had a small team representing team Cuthbert’s at the Lakes school for a cross country event. Oscar, one of our year 6 boys 
came second overall. Fantastic Oscar! Well done to all the children involved.  

Oscar is having a great week; we had a special visitor in school. Walter the Wolf, who is the mascot from Westmorland FA, came into school 
and presented Oscar with his prize for winning the recent FA competition. Oscar won an Everton top with his name and number on the 
back.  
The Explorers had a great time in the woods on Wednesday. They made their own little bags and collected lots of forest treasures as well as 
creating wonderful art collages out of natural objects. 
PCSO Sarah Blacow visited us this week and reminded us all how important it is to keep safe during this time half term, especially if we are 
going in with any festivities. 

Thank you to the PFA for organising the film night in school, on Thursday. The children had a fantastic time 
and we are very grateful to PFA for all the support they give school. The PFA raised £93 from this event.  

Please remember that school is closed for a week for half term and all children return on Tuesday 1st No-
vember 2022. Monday 31st October is a staff training day.  

Have a great weekend,  

Many thanks for your support 

Mrs Lucy Bone 

Acting Head teacher in the  
BEST PRIMARY SCHOOL in Cumbria.  

Friday Newsletter 

 

 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 31st October - Inset Day—

SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tues 1st Nov—School Reopens 

Mon 7th Nov—Parents Evening 

Weds  16th Nov—Boxes of Hope 

collection 

Fri 25th  Nov—Christmas Fair  from 

3.20NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Friday 2nd Dec - Christmas BIG sing. 
KS2. Evening at Kendal Leisure Cen-
tre  
Monday 5th Dec - Explorer Christmas 
performance in school  

Wednesday 7th Dec (TBC) - KS2 
Christmas concert in school 

Wednesday 14th Dec- Christmas 
lunch  
Fri 2nd Nov—KS2 Christmas Concert 
Tues 20th Dec—Weds 4th Jan—
Christmas Holiday 

Friday 21st October 2022 

Reception 87% 

Year 1 83%   

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 97%  

Year 4 85% 

Year 5 80%    

Year 6 88% 

WOW! Well 
done Year 2, 

3, 4 & Year 5!! 

We held a pumpkin competition in school. Morrison’s very 

kindly donated 30 pumpkins to school. As part of our competi-

tion, we sold them and raised £54 for the PFA. We will use this 

money to buy some lovely new books for KS2. 


